

Trent Multi-centre Research Ethics Committee

Chairman:

Dr Robert Bing

Co-ordinator: Ms Jill Marshall

13 February 2007

Derwent Shared Services

Laurie House

Colvear Street

Derby

Professor Julia Hippisley-Cox School of Community Health Sciences

Division of Primary Care 13th Floor, Tower Building

University Park

NOTTINGHAM N7 2RD

DE1 1LJ

Telephone: 01332 868905 Fax: 01332 868930

Email: jill.marshall@derwentsharedservices.nhs.uk

Dear Professor Hippisley-Cox

Study title:

QRESEARCH - A new ethical high quality general practice derived

database for research

REC reference:

MREC/03/4/021

Thank you for sending the progress report for the above study dated 20 January 2007. The report will be reviewed by the Chair of the Research Ethics Committee, and I will let you know if any further information is requested.

I am pleased to confirm that the Chair agrees that this report meets the requirements of the committee.

The favourable ethical opinion for the study continues to apply for the duration of the research.

MREC/03/4/021:

Please quote this number on all correspondence

Yours sincerely

Jill Marshall

Research Ethics Manager

